
 

Starke County Board of Health Meeting 

November 29, 2018 

Board Members Present: Deb Hansen,  Donna Bailey, Deb Windbigler, Brenda 

Stanojevic, Dr. Lochner, Rita Berger, Angie Flagg. 

Also attending:  Dr. Browne and Frank Lynch. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 

A motion to approve last months minutes made by D.Bailey, 2nd D. Hansen. 

             Staff reports presented.   

             New business: The septic installer ordinance has gone through the first reading.   The  

             2019 food inspector contract for Dave Kesvormas is the same as previous.  Reports of  

             county opioid deaths was presented along with discussion of the county entering the  

             opioid lawsuit.  F. Lynch stated that the budget is on track and that the departments  

             are being asked to cut by 6%.   

             Old Business:  No new reports about the Mexican restaurant. No news about Lomax  

             Station campsites.  F. Lynch reported that the part time employee has been getting 

             septic permits scanned and will then begin books of birth and death records .  No new          

             report on Family Dollar, but there have been issues with the mail and food permits  

             not coming. 

             Dr. Lochner expressed his appreciation to the members of the board. 

             Next Meeting:  January 24, 2019. 

             Motion to adjourn By R. Berger, 2nd D. Windbigler. 

 


